
Saturday Night Nursery Schedule 
July 28, 2018 – January 5, 2019

	
  
July 28 
Elijah Amendola 
 
 
August 4 
Jen Ports 
Kristina Kerry 
 
August 11 
Nick Reed 
Carly Gargano 
 
August 18 
Maria Amendola 
Daniel Chmielecki 
 
August 25 
Cindi Trotta  
Chloe Jones 
 
September 1 
Gen Thompson 
 
 
 

September 8 
Elijah Amendola 
Daniel Chmielecki 
 
September 15 
Ben Ports 
 
 
September 22 
Nick Reed 
Carly Gargano 
 
September 29 
Maria Amendola 
Ashley Reed 
 
October 6 
Cindi Trotta 
Chloe Jones 
 
October 13 
Gen Thompson 
 
 
 

October 20 
Elijah Amendola 
Daniel Chmielecki 
 
October 27 
Jen Ports 
 
 
November 3 
Nick Reed 
Carly Gargano 
 
November 10 
Maria Amendola 
Ashley Reed 
 
November 17 
Cindy Trotta 
Chloe Jones 
 
November 24 
Gen Thompson 
 
 
 

December 1 
Elijah Amendola 
Daniel Chmielecki 
 
December 8 
Ben Ports 
John Thompson 
 
December 15 
Nick Reed 
Carly Gargano 
 
December 22  
Maria Amendola 
Ashley Reed 
 
December 29 
Cindi Trotta 
Chloe Jones 
 
January 5 
Gen Thompson 
 

Phone Numbers: 
Amendola, Maria  203-641-4286 
Amendola, Elijah  203-640-4687 
Chmielecki, Daniel  230-430-1488 
Gargano, Carly   203-747-1181  
Jones, Chloe   203-457-0554 
Kerry, Kristina (text best) 203-671-4388 

Ports, Ben   860-908-5809  
Ports, Jen   203-988-0983   
Reed, Ashley    203-481-4492 
Reed, Nick   203-640-8769 
Thompson, Gen     203-376-4293 
Thompson, John  203-815-6542 
Trotta, Cindi   203-215-4936

	
  
This schedule takes us through the beginning of 2019. Thanks to Jen and Ben Ports for joining our nursery team. If you 
are unable to serve on your scheduled date, please try to first switch with another volunteer, then text Kristina Kerry, who 
is willing to substitute when no switch can be made.  Please call or text Genevieve Thompson at 203-376-4293 when a 
switch is made so I can send a mid-week reminder to the correct nursery volunteers. As you can see, there are some 
gaps in the schedule, which I am working to fill. I have tried to include everyone’s email so we can “reply all” with a need 
to switch. Also, please call Genevieve if you have any difficulty in the nursery, notice any equipment malfunction, or 
depletion of snack or diapering items.  Please also be aware of and remove any toys that may be a choking hazard.  
Toys that have gone in a child’s mouth should be placed in the soiled toys bin to be sanitized. 
 
Many blessings and thanks to you for your service! 
Genevieve 


